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The Institute for World Economics of the Hungarian Academy of Sciences in
cooperation with the Friedrich Ebert Foundation cordially invites you to the international
expert conference:

PERSPECTIVES OF THE NEXT FINANCIAL
FRAMEWORK 2014-2020

Venue: Institute for World Economics of the Hungarian Academy
of Sciences, 1014 Budapest, Orszaghaz u. 30. Jacobine room.

Date: November 28, 2011. 9.00 a.m.

Conference language: English.

Please confirm your participation by November 25, 2011 by email (vgyorgyi@vki.hu)
or by phone (224 67 07).

Andras Inotai
director
IWE



